
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th February 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Parent’s Evenings to discuss your child’s progress have been arranged for: 

 

Tuesday 18th March from 3.30 to 6.00pm and  

Wednesday 19th March from 3.30 to 6.00pm 

 

Please sign the class list displayed outside the classroom for a  

10-minute appointment.   

 

If you are unable to attend these dates, please see the class teacher to 

arrange a mutually convenient. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

                      Julia M Bayes 

 

Mrs JM Bayes 

Head Teacher 


